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Neighborhood homes--Loughlin Street

5 messages

Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com> Fri, Sep 4, 2015 at 10:35 AM
To: Jerry Gretzinger <jgretzinger@sunycnse.com>

Bcc: "Peter G. Barber" <PBarber@mbbmlaw.com>, Alice Torda <tordaa@hotmail.com>, Angie Parsons
<aparsons2@nycap.rr.com>, "billmeehan@hotmail.com” <billmeehan@hotmail.com>, David Shub <Shub@uamail.albany.edu>,
Deborah Trees <TreesDE@aol.com>, Don Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com>, Doug Smith <DSmith293@nycap.rr.com>, Ellen
Manning <ellenmanning1114@verizon.net>, Jim White <jwhite4461@aol.com>, Paul Haldeman <phaldema@nycap.rr.com>,
Frank Commisso <commisso.frank@gmail.com>, Frank Commisso <commissofrank@gmail.com>, Mike OBrien
<twelfward@aol.com>

There are construction trucks on Loughlin Street today. People and machines are digging up lawns. Tanks are being
removed. PSI (518-377-9847, 104 Erie Blvd, Schenectady)--Paul Misiaszek is the environmental manager for the project.
He informed me that he was "forbidden to tell anyone about who is paying for the work". The present job is to remove
buried tanks.

To keep the 1000 families that live in the neighborhood informed about what is happening to the dozen or so (now vacant)
homes on Loughlin Street is not very much to ask of SUNY POLY (and its governing board). SUNY POLY may not own the
property but it knows what is happening, who is doing it, and what the plans are.

If that is not possible to keep us informed, would you tell us when the next governing board meeting of SUNY POLY is so
the neighborhood can ask them.

Thank you.

Don Reeb, president, McKownville Improvement Association

Gretzinger, Jerry <jgretzinger@sunypoly.edu> Fri, Sep 4, 2015 at 1:43 PM
To: Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com>

Hi Don. We are not aware of what's being done. It's not SUNY Poly.
Thanks.

Jerry

From: Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com>

Date: Friday, September 4, 2015 at 10:35 AM

To: "Gretzinger, Jerry" <jgretzinger@sunypoly.edu>
Subject: Neighborhood homes--Loughlin Street
[Quoted text hidden]

Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com> Wed, Sep 9, 2015 at 4:24 PM
To: Jay Carleo <jcarleo-evangelist@timesunion.com>

From Gretzinger

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Donald Reeb <donreeb@gmail.com>
[Quoted text hidden]
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